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Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro

Ms. Tracey Pennell
Senior Counsel

P.O. Box 12400

St. John's, NL A1B4K7
E-mail: traceypennell@nlh.nl.ca

Industrial Customer Group

Mr. Paul Coxworthy
Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales
Cabot Place, 100 New Gower Street
P.O. Box 5038

St. John's, NL A1C5V3
E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com

Grand Riverkeeper Labrador. Inc.

Ms. Roberta Frampton Benefiel
Box 569, Station B
Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL AOP lEO
E-mail: rebnfl@gmail.com

Dear Sirs/Madams:

Newfoundland Power Inc.

Mr. Gerard Hayes
55 Kenmount Road

P.O. Box 8910

St. John's, NL AlB 3P6
E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com

Consumer Advocate

Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis
Terrace on the Square, Level 2
P.O. Box 23135

St. John's, NL A1B4J9
E-mail: dbrowne@bfina-law.com

Mr, Danny Dumaresaue

213 Portugal Cove Road
St. John's, NL A1B2N5

E-mail: danny.liberal@gmail.com

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System — Phase Two — Availability of Information and Ongoing
Reporting and Monitoring

In its letter of August 16, 2017 the Board advised that it had engaged Liberty to assist in
determining a monitoring framework to track progress against milestones related to the
integration of the Muskrat Falls, Labrador Island and Maritime Link assets into the Island
Interconnected System (IIS). Preliminary meetings between Liberty and Hydro were held in
September, 2017.

It has been determined that Hydro will provide Liberty on a quarterly basis with updated
progress information on the schedule for integration and Liberty will then provide the Board a
quarterly report with its analysis. This will allow the Board to monitor the progress of the
integration of the new assets into the IIS which is critical for the Board to assess the adequacy
and reliability of supply for the IIS both prior to and after integration. Hydro will provide Liberty
with its first progress update for the fourth quarter of 2017 with Liberty's first report being
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available by the end of the first quarter in 2018. Copies of Liberty's reports will be provided to
the parties.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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